
Notice Regarding Price Revision for TOKYO SAIKAI products

July, 2022  TOKYO SAIKAI CO., LTD

Dear Valued Customer, 

TOKYO SAIKAI will revise the price for certain products effective from Thursday, September 1, 2022.

We have been made various efforts to adjust prices, however the price of raw materials and fuel and other costs 
are continuously rising and we have decided to implement a price revision for our products.

We greatly appreciated your business and hope you understand the necessity for this price increase to keep 
porcelain manufacturing in Hasami, Nagasaki.
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate contact us to trade@tokyosaikai.com 

<Price revision>
Effective from Thursday September 1, 2022.
*All orders paid by August 31, 2022 will be sold with current price.

<Products>
HASAMI PORCELAIN
NUPPU
Common
Yoko Anderson Yamano (Urban Forest)

Please download the list of price revision from the below link.

More information

tel. 03-6431-0062　e-mail. order@tokyosaikai.com

https://mcusercontent.com/e594b1f5f2bbb8e701dfe3b3d/files/5ac9d0d5-9e40-1239-2cbc-8ee07d2bba7f/%E4%BE%A1%E6%A0%BC%E6%94%B9%E5%AE%9A%E3%83%AA%E3%82%B9%E3%83%88_202209.xlsx



